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Connor Blaker

From: Josh Marsh <jmarsh@greensburg.in.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 7:20 AM

To: Connor Blaker

Cc: Eric B. Ratts, AIA; Ron May; Tyler Sizelove; John P. Thompson

Subject: Re: Greensburg City Hall - Credit for Project Sign

All, 
We will take the $700 credit for the sign. 
Thank you, 
Josh 
 

From: "Connor Blaker" <CBlaker@cpmconstruction.com> 
To: "Josh Marsh" <jmarsh@greensburg.in.gov>, "Eric B. Ratts, AIA" <eratts@dlz.com>, "Ron May" 
<rmay@greensburg.in.gov> 
Cc: "Tyler Sizelove" <TSizelove@cpmconstruction.com>, "John P. Thompson" 
<JThompson@cpmconstruction.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 11:02:33 AM 
Subject: Greensburg City Hall - Credit for Project Sign 
 
Mr. Mayor/DLZ, 

  

Per our meeting on 2/26, I agreed that I would check and see how much money we had allocated for the job sign as 

shown on the plans and we could decide if the city would like this money as a credit instead of the sign being installed. 

  

We had $700 allocated for project sign when we bid the project and I have confirmed that we do have a sign company 

that would print both panels for less than that amount.  We would use CPM labor to install the sign. 

  

I would be willing to either have this sign made and installed or give the credit back to the city.  Please advise on which 

would be preferred. 

  

Thank you, 

  

 

                   
 

Connor Blaker 

Project Manager 
CPM Construction, Planning & Management, Inc. 
o: 317-842-8040  ext: 130 
c: 317-504-6531 
www.cpmconstruction.com  
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